
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Lynne Little 
Law 
Campus Mail 

Dear Lynne: 

November 27, 1981 

At the AUCE orientation at Employee Relations last Wednesday, 
I informed you that I would let you know who the shop stewards in your 
Division were. I have requested at one of them, Helen Glavina, contact 
you so that you will know who she is in case you have any problems or 
questions pertaining to the collective agreement . Please note that your 
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• 

Helen Glavina, Legal Clinic 
Local 2880 

Lil Legault, Centre for Cont. Ed. 
Local 2181 

Murriel Hawley, Economics 
Local 4129 

Your Union card will be forwarded to you as soon as we receive 
your appointment notice from Employee Relations. Please do not hesitate 
to contact me at 224-2308 if you have any questions. 

cc: Helen Glavina 
Lil Legault 
Murriel Hawley 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
'JCE Loca,l I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


